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 Be a good neighbor! We encourage you take a survey of your property; walk around the perimeter of your lot and see if it is free of unsightly junk and/or garbage. Try to see through your neighbor’s or a passerby’s
point of view.  Consider building a shed or putting up a fence that shields your “treasure” from view if you 		       cannot let the stuff go.  Rolling Hills-Glencairn is a great place to live, let’s take care of it.
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Dolly Parton’s Imagination Library is now available to children on Whidbey Island. The Whidbey Community Foundation recently became an affiliate.  All Whidbey Island families who have children under the age of 5 can sign up to receive free books delivered monthly to their home.  To enroll, parents can visit whidbeyfoundation.org/dolly-partons-imagination-library/ or go directly to imaginationlibrary.com. All children are eligible for the program until their fifth birthday, regardless of family income.        
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During a power outage, Rolling Hills Glencairn can provide water for 36 hours or longer if fuel is available. For longer outages, supply could be limited. (Residents are expected to conserve water during any outage.)  You can prepare for long term outages by storing a supply of water that will meet your family’s needs during an emergency.   How Much Water? To determine your water needs, take the following into account:
· At least one gallon of water per person per day, for drinking and sanitation.
· Children, nursing mothers and sick people may need more water.
· A medical emergency might require additional water.
· Keep at least a three-day supply of water per person.

[image: MCj03598730000[1]] Roosters are not allowed in Rolling Hills-Glencairn, their crowing is a nuisance to neighbors.  If you have chickens, be a good neighbor and keep them in your yard, away from property lines and shielded from        view. Sharing your eggs might reduce complaints from your neighbors. If you have roosters, please find them a new home as soon as possible. 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: MCBD07251_0000[1]]	       The 2023 tax filing season has begun and thieves will attempt to steal refunds and identities from millions of people.  The IRS won’t ever demand payment using prepaid debit or gift cards or wire transfers. They won’t threaten immediate arrest nor ask for credit or debit card numbers over the phone. Taxpayers who receive these call should record the number and then hang up the phone immediately. Report the call to 		     TIGTA using their IRS Impersonation Scam Reporting form or by calling 800-366-4484. Report the number 		       to phishing@irs.gov and be sure to put "IRS Phone Scam" in the subject line.

[image: th?id=HN]The next Board of Directors meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, February 14, 2023 at 7pm at the clubhouse.                   All members are invited and encouraged to attend.  
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